Dear Mr. Mc.Clue,

| am writing to register my objection to the above planning application.

The grotesque architectural image that the above proposal would project onto our Victorian built neighbourhood is
not only offensive to the eye, but borders on being an affront to the neighbours. This recless design has total
disregard for the aspect of our streets and has clearly no other objective than to maximise profits for the owners of
the project.

The visual concerns for the neighbouring homes have been given no consideration whatsoever and no respect has
been shown to the conservation of a proportionate degree of nature that is the norm for an English city dwelling.
The already under attack and dwindling green spaces in our city and neighbourhoods are yet again being threatened
by this project. Another garden is to be destroyed and discarded for the purpose of this eyesore.

If current regulations cannot prevent a construction from going ahead on this land, then it must be insisted that this
proposal is rejected in favour of a more harmonious design that is more in keeping with our streets and kinder to
our green spaces by retaining more of this green land as the garden of a new house that may be permitted.

| put forward my strongest objection to this construction and hope that the green garden upon which it is to be
placed is preserved in full.

I thank you for your time and consideration of my objection.

Yours sincerely,

Anthony Parvin



